
 

 

Planetary Health: Leading Change in an Evolving World 

 
Call for Abstracts 

 
The Planetary Health Collaborative for Nurses & Midwives in association with the University of 

Technology Sydney and Curtin University will be hosting the inaugural Planetary Health Symposium 

in September 2025. 

This exciting event will bring together educators, clinicians, researchers, and students who are 

committed to creating a healthier and more equitable world for current and future generations by 

addressing the challenges associated with planetary health. The symposium will feature keynote 

speakers, oral presentations and a panel discussion.  

SYMPOSIUM DETAILS 
Date: 26th September 2025 

Location: Aerial Function Centre, Level 7, Building 10, the University of Technology Sydney 

Cost: $200 (not including booking fee and GST)    

SYMPOSIUM THEMES 
You are invited to submit an abstract for a 15-minute oral presentation addressing one or more of 

the following categories related to planetary health: 

• Research  

• Education 

• Advocacy 

• Practice 

ABSTRACT SPECIFICATIONS 
A structured abstract of up to 250 words, with no more than four references, and with the following 

headings is required:  

• Title 

• Category 

• Presenters (including title and affiliations) 

• Name of person presenting (corresponding author will receive all correspondence) 

• Abstract  

• References  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Declaration of consent  

All presenters who submit an abstract and present at the Planetary Health Collaborative Symposium, 

agree to the following terms:  

• My co-authors and I consent to publication of our abstract in the symposium program.  

• Publication of my abstract will not infringe any copyright, intellectual property or third-party 

rights.  

• If my abstract is accepted for an oral presentation, I understand that the scheduled 

presentation time cannot be amended.   

• I will provide a short biography for use by the symposium organisers when requested.  

• I give permission for a photographer to be present during my presentation and for my 

photos to be published on the Planetary Health website, newsletters or other promotional 

materials. 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION 

Abstracts submission is now open.  

Please email your abstract to tracey.moroney@curtin.edu.au with the subject line ‘2025 Planetary 

Health Symposium Abstract Submission’.  

Abstracts must be submitted by 2nd June 2025. Successfully submitted abstracts will be 

acknowledged by email.  

NOTIFICATION OF OUTCOME 
You will be notified by email of the outcome of your abstract on 22nd July 2025. 

QUESTIONS 
For any questions about the symposium or abstract submission please email: 

tracey.moroney@curtin.edu.au  

 

We look forward to receiving your abstracts and seeing you at the symposium! 

2025 Planetary Health Symposium Organising Committee 
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